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Our next major focus will be on improving the acoustics  
in the Village Hall. We are currently researching fire retardant 
curtains including acoustic linings. Hopefully this will drastically improve  
the sound but should we need further intervention we will research sound  
absorbing wall or ceiling graphic. One thing for sure is that we will need to solve  
the issue before our proposed music event on the 16th September! 
 

 

For more information on clubs and societies using the Village Hall, take a look at the website  
https://bavhall.co.uk/what-s-on-booking/clubs-and-societies 
 
Bookings for the hire of the Hall are now being taken, please email us at admin@bavhall.co.uk 
 

Our next event is QUIZ NIGHT - Friday 14th July  
 

If you fancy putting your knowledge to the test, round up a team of 4. We can make up teams of 4 if you 
can’t persuade your family and friends to team up with you! 
 
We have some super prizes for our winning Quiz Team and of course everyone loves a Raffle! 
 
Our deadline for letting HANKs know on the Pasty order is Monday 10th July so please contact Adrienne 
on 01989 566295 or email adrienne.alen@hotmail.co.uk to register your entry. 
 
It will be great to see you and have your support… 
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Summer Picnic & Games Afternoon – Saturday 19th August  
 

Bring along your family and friends with a picnic for an afternoon of sun, fun and games. 
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Please take a look at the What’s On section of the website for regular and future events and 
make a note of the dates in your diary. 
 
Regular Events https://bavhall.co.uk/what-s-on-booking/regular-events 
Future Events https://bavhall.co.uk/what-s-on-booking/future-events 
 

 

A big thank you to Elaine Lutkin, Debbie Spencer, Lina King, Alyx Miller-Hall and Adrienne Allen 
for joining the Trustees with Event Planning, we are loving bouncing event ideas around and your 
support with organising the events is very much appreciated. 
 

 
 

The next Trustee’s meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 12th July 7pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


